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Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 
June 7, 2021 

2:15 PM 
 
The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm on Monday, June 
7, 2021 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Chair Steve Copp council members 
Dave Magee and Lance Barthel, Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough Engineer Greg 
Rogalski Sewer Operators Lonnie Sarver and Pete Boele         
 
 
New Business 
 
Storm Water/Sewer Authority-Jason Fitzgerld  
Jason Fitzgerald from Penn Strategies gave a presentation on how his firm could help the borough 
with forming a sewer water authority. The Committee decided to have Jason come back at the 
August meeting to give a full presentation to council with a price included.    

  
Generator Service Contract  
Pete told the committee that Stephenson Equipment would do a service contract for $860.00 a year 
to service all four generators. The committee agreed to this and since it was under the borough 
managers spending limit. Pete was instructed to move forward with the contract.   

 
200 South State Road Bills  
Due to the nature of the topic the committee decided to move the is to an executive session. 
 
Old Business 
 
Electronic Fence /New Roller 
The committee asked if the rollers were replaced when the fence was damaged.  Ken said no they 
are the original rollers.  The committee agreed to move it to the finance committee to purchase the 
new rollers.  
 
MS4 
Greg suggested to the committee that he give an update to council on what the next steps would 
need to be for MS4. The committee decided to invite Greg to council’s July workshop to provide this 
update.  
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Delinquents 
The Committee had questions about why the delinquents were so high.  Zach commented that there 
were about three or four really high delinquents that made up that number and Dan was working 
on next steps to take.  
   
Specialty Baker Bill  
This was tabled.  
 
Other Business 
 
Public Comment 
 
 
 
                                                                             


